
The Secretary General meets with the Dean of the Panama International Maritime
University (UMIP)

The Secretary General of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS), Rodolfo Sabonge, met with
Victor Luna, Dean of the Panama International Maritime University (UMIP) to discuss the possibility
of establishing a formal partnership between UMIP and the ACS, thus allowing the university to
become a social actor within the organisation. The ACS recognises the importance of strengthening
ties with educational institutions, especially those dedicated to training in maritime and Caribbean-
related subjects.


